
Saturday, February 24, 2024 
 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

hƩp://spacecoastscience.org 

The National Science Bowl for Middle School is an activity of  the U.S. 
Department of Energy’s Office of Science, which encourages middle 
school students to excel in mathematics, science and engineering. Each 
year, the Office of Science selects sites for regional competitions 
throughout the U.S.  Questions and answers for all regional bowls are 
provided by the U.S. Department of Energy’s Office of Science. For more 
information:  https://science.osti.gov/wdts/nsb 

Students in grades 6 - 8 are invited 

to form a school team and 

participate in the SCSEA Regional 

Middle School Science Bowl event! 

The SCSEA is an affiliation of organizations, 
industries and individuals dedicated to improving 
science literacy and STEM knowledge.  

            

The Space Coast Science Education Alliance (SCSEA) Middle School Science Bowl is 
one of 50  regional qualifying middle school science bowl competitions held throughout 
the U.S.   The winning team from this regional event will then compete in the National 
Science Bowl held April 25 - April 29, 2024.  	

For more 
information contact:  

Guytri Still 
guytri@cfl.rr.com    

or 

Susan Schleith 
Susan@fsec.ucf.edu  


